Myers, Jeanie

From: Sherry Hughes

Sent: 2022/07/07 1:34 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Cc: sherry Hughes

Subject: [EXTERNAL]JApplication for Minor Variance #A2021-0192

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or
are not expecting.

Dear Ms. Myers,
| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed variance to allow for a below grade entrance at 56 Barr Cres.

| reside at 52 Barr Cres. There is already a house that has that across the street #25 Barr Cres. and no notice was ever
received when ti was done.

| bought this property in a single family home neighbourhood and over the course of the past few years it is now becoming
multiple family dwellings. | do not support this and feel | am paying high taxes to ensure that this remains a single family
neighbourhood.

When multiple families live together it means more cars and more street parking which is dangerous. As it is it is often
difficult to back out of my driveway because of cars parked on the street. It is already a busy thorough fare as people come
in off of Sandalwood to go to other neighbourhoods and when there are cars parked on the street its reduced to a single
lane.

| would ask that the city reject this application.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Sherry Hughes

52 Barr Cres.
Brampton. L6Z3E4



